OPEN TO ALL TASMANIAN

YEAR 9 STUDENTS

Students are required to-respond to a topic in an essay format or an audio-visual/ICT presentation.

If youiare being home-schooled;you+can forward your entry directly to the
Frank_MacDénald MM Memotial Prize; DoE=sProfessional Learning Institute Learning Events, The Project Officer, GPO Box 169, Hobart 7001

For more information, ask your teacher or visit our website at:

https://www.education.tas.gov.au/students/awards-scholarships-students/

CLOSING DATE: FRIDAY 23 AUuGUST 2019
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